January 7, 1997

Dr. David G. Marwell

Executive Director

Assassination Records Review Board
600 E Street NW - 2nd Floor
Washington, DC 20530

Dear Dr, Marwell:

In response to our telephone discussion of January &, 1987, I
enclose a preliminary report prepared by Reollie Zavada. This
report answers some of the questions raised during our visit in
September.

Rollie coordinated a search of old records within Eastman Kodak
Company regarding the edge codes on the films and the introduction
dates of various products. He also talked with photographic
experts outside the company on some issues. This information adds
to the comments Rollie made during cur discussions in September.

I have consulted with Kodak management regarding further work on
this subject. I have received approval to contribute up to

$20, 000 of labor and materials to the effort. This amount is
equivalent to roughly 35 man-days of work. We are willing to
negotiate further work beyond this level with suitable
compensation.

As we discussed on the phone, I will await a description of the
work you would like us to do. We will estimate the scope of each
work item and get back to you.

I look forward to continuing our collaboration.

Sincerely,

L

James R. Milch, Director
Imaging Science Division
Imaging Research & Advanced Development
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.EASTMAN KCDAK COMPANY
Building &5, Floor 1, Research Laboratories,
Rochester, NY 146501816, (716) 588-~9400




